
Yr3 Learning Letter - Friday 7th September 2018 
 

Welcome back to the Autumn Term 2018! Yr3 have had a thoroughly immersive three days 
in which they have begun to learn about chronology.   
 

• They created a map entitled All about Me and wrote a letter sharing interesting 
information about themselves.   

• They made a delicious porridge recipe, to try to understand the resources that were 
available in the Stone Age and how they were used. 

• To promote the qualities of the Kilmorie Child, the children worked in small teams to 
problem solve by creating ‘cave paintings’ to convey messages to others who spoke a 
different language. They experimented with pigments from crushed leaves and 
berries. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What a lovely day we had getting to know each other on Wednesday. We spent some time 
making sure we understand all of the Kilmorie qualities - independence, resilience, 
honesty, collaboration, respect, empathy, curiosity and innovation. 
 
The class started to find out a bit more about how people lived in the Stone Age, and to 
think about what they already knew about this topic. Everyone is looking forward to 
finding out lots more in the coming weeks. 
 

All Yr3 children have been issued with a very special Kilmorie draw-string bag which can be 
used for their PE kit.   
 
PE times are as follows:PE times are as follows:PE times are as follows:PE times are as follows:    
 
Maria’s class: Wednesday (Indoor) and Thursday (Outdoor)  
Imogen’s class: Wednesday and Friday  
Valerie’s class: Outdoor Wednesday, Indoor Tuesday 
 
Please ensure on those days your child brings a change  
Of clothing and appropriate footwear to participate in this important part of the 
curriculum. 
 
 
Please practice these spellings with your child: 
 
eight 
eighth 
eighty 
weight 
neighbour 
vein 
veil 
beige 
sleigh 
freight 

PLAYTIMES 
In Yr3 children may bring 
a fruit snack for 
playtimes. 
 

READERS WANTED! 
If you can spare an hour 
to help with reading it 
would make a big 
difference to our 
children’s learning. If 
you can, please have a 
chat with your class 
teacher and/or Maria 
Johnson our Deputy 
Head. 

 


